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Subject:   
 
Install an advisory sign stating “Traffic From Right Does Not Stop” and mount below the existing stop sign on 
eastbound Motor Avenue at Mountain Avenue.  
 
 
Details:  
Referral was make by the Department of Public Works.  The eastbound direction of Motor Avenue currently has a 
stop sign at Mountain Avenue.  To insure safety at the intersection, an advisory sign must be installed below the 
stop sign to inform motorist that traffic from the right (Mountain) does not stop. 
 
The Building and Grounds voted unanimously to approve this item. 
 

 
Options & Alternatives:  
None 
 

 
Financial Remarks: 
The cost to this signing will be around $50 and covered by the Motor & Fairview reconstruction project (Acct No. 
2010.68290) 
 

 
Executive Action: 
If approved by Council, the resolution for approving the installation of these signs will need to be executed by the 
Mayor and Clerk after the Council Meeting. 

 
Committee Recommendation: 
The Building and Grounds Committee approved this item at their October 15, 2018, meeting.  This item will appear 
under the Consent Agenda for the November 8, 2018, Council meeting. 

 


